
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
I am writing to extend my support to Andrew Bartlett for proposing the 
National Animal Welfare Bill 2005; i strongly urge the Parliament to 
full ratification and implementation of the bill.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Jeremy Walker 
Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, 
University of Technology Sydney, PO Box 123, Broadway, NSW 2007. 
Phone: +61 (0)2 9514 1424 
Email: jeremy.r.walker@uts.edu.au 
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